BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

DIED

LATULIPE, Ernest - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on June 1, 1998, age 80. Beloved husband of Oline Trépanier of 54 years. Father of Alfred (Norma Pedersen), Madeleine (André Roy), Gilles (Lyne Grégoire). Grandfather of Steven, Line, Linda, Jeannôt, Julie, Benoit, Danny, François and great grandfather of Mélanie. He also leaves to mourn his brother Anicet Latulipe and many family and friends. Arrangements entrusted to Rodrigue Montpetit et Fils, 170 Chateauguay, Huntingdon, Visitation Wednesday June 3, 2 to 4 and 7 to 10 p.m. and Thursday at 9 a.m. Funeral Thursday, June 4, 11:00 a.m. at Ste-Agnès Church.

BLASZCZYK, Marian - b. April 13, 1923. At Anna Laberge Hospital on Tuesday June 2, age seventyfive. Survived by his wife Margarethe. Visitation at 2440 Chemin de l'eglise in Ste-Clotilde June 2 from 7-10 p.m. Funeral service in Ste-Clotilde Thursday June 4 at 2 p.m.

Congratulations

Hear ye, hear ye,
We're proud to say
Marnie has graduated
She's got her BA
She worked very hard
She went to McGill
She's still very young
Not over the hill
We are so happy
We're all very proud
That's why folks
We're shoutin' out loud
CONGRATULATIONS
from



Mom, Dad, Kraig, Dale, Virgil, Whiley and all the rest of the family Marnie McCartney

CARD OF THANKS

We, the family of the late Matthew J. Wallace wish to express our sincere thanks for the expressions of kindness, sympathy and support shown by all our friends. Please accept this as our personal thank-you.

The Wallace family

To my family for being there when I needed them, Dr. Brissette and the staff on the Second floor of the Barrie for their wonderful care, to my friends for visits, calls and flowers, thank you all so much.

Rita Steele

Congratulations 50th anniversary



Congratulations to Mrs. Madeleine Huot and Mr. Lionel Bolduc from Ormstown who will celebrate their 50° wedding anniversary on June 7.

Their children Denise, Claudette, Jacynthe, Micheline, Rachel, Luc and their spouses embrace them tenderly and offer them wishes of happiness, health and long life.

60th Wedding Anniversary



The children of Rev. John and Myrtle Anderson cordially invite you to an open house to help join in the celebration of their parents' 60th Wedding Anniversary on Saturday June 6 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the home of Patsy & Keith McCartney, Fertile Creek, Howick, Best wishes only.